
 
 
 
September 29, 2022 
 
Town of Randolph, MA 
Attn: Mr. William Alexopoulos  
President and Member-at-Large 
Town Council 
41 South Main Street 
2nd floor, Town Hall 
Randolph, MA 02368 
 
Dear Mr. Alexopoulos: 
 
This letter is to request the withdrawal of my client’s application.  Our client which is the 
Applicant (JSC Management) no longer intends on moving forward with the Special Permit 
Application nor this location for their proposed new Burger King restaurant. We appreciate your 
efforts to this point, but unfortunately this location is no longer a viable option for our client.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions and/or concerns you may have with this 
project or current request. 
 
Sincerely: 
 

 
 
Ray 
 
R.F. Trotta 
the HollandTrotta project 
277 Alexander Street Suite 210 
Rochester, NY 14607 
Ray@htprojectsolutions.com 
(585) 703-6562 Cell 
(716) 507-8741 Office 
 
 
CC:   Christine M. Griffin 
 James Cammilleri, JSC Management Group, LLC 
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